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Oct 20 , 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

Vijaya Dashmi, (aka Dashain), and Tihar (aka festival of lights) are the two most auspicious and 

anticipated festivals in the Nepalese annual calendar, celebrated by the Nepalese Hindus throughout the 

globe. These festival fall within a month's gap between (September and November).  

This year's festival of Vijaya Dashami is already over, the five-day festival of Tihar falls from 23rd to 27th 

October 2022.  On the last day of Tihar - Bhai Tika, brothers and sisters exchange good wishes and 

blessings among each others. 

Hence, we would like to request all concerned to kindly excuse the students of Nepali origin to observe 

and celebrate the festival of lights and the Bhait-Tika of this year by taking leave of absence on one the 

days of their choice between these five days  of October (23 – 27, 2022).  

 

If you have any question regarding this, please feel free to reach out to us. 

 

Happy Dipawali 2022! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Hari P. Regmi 

Manager 

 


